
PLANNING IN WEST LONDON
PUBLIC CONSULTATION ON THE WEST LONDON WASTE PLAN ISSUES AND

OPTIONS DPD
PLANNING AND COMPULSORY PURCHASE ACT 2004

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (LOCAL DEVELOPMENT) (ENGLAND) (AMEND-
MENT) REGULATIONS 2008

In accordance with Regulation 25 (1)(a) & (b) of the above regulations the Council hereby
gives notice of the public consultation of the Issues and Options for the West London Waste
Plan.  This document is a joint Development Plan Document (DPD) produced on behalf of
the London Boroughs of Brent, Ealing, Harrow, Hillingdon, Hounslow and Richmond upon
Thames and forms part of the emerging Local Development Framework (LDF) for each of
the six boroughs. 

The West London Waste Plan (WLWP) will plan for all waste in the six West London
Boroughs for the time period up to 2025.  The WLWP will aim to provide a planning frame-
work to identify sufficient sites to deal with West London's waste.  The Issues and Options
document identifies the key issues and suggests possible options as part of the process of
formulating the DPD.  As well as the Issues and Options report there are additional back-
ground documents available including the Evidence Base for the Issues and Options paper
and the Sustainability Appraisal.

You are invited to make representations on what a WLWP DPD should contain and any
other comments.  The above documents are available to view on the West London Waste
Plan website at www.wlwp.net under "documents" and "have your say" where it is also
possible to submit an on-line response. All documents are also available to view at public
libraries throughout the six Boroughs (see website for various opening times) and at main
council offices.

Representations can be made through the following means:
· On the website www.wlwp.net while viewing the document - see above.
· By email: consultation@wlwp.net
· All consultation comments and feedback forms and other material you may wish to sub-
mit in support of your comments should be sent to: 
CAG Consultants
West London Waste Plan Consultation
Gordon House
6 Lissenden Gardens
London, NW5 1LX 
· By fax - 01895 277042

Consultation on the Issues and Options for the West London Waste Plan ends on 2 April
2009 (not the 31st March 2009 as specified in the document). All responses must be
received by 5pm on 2 April 2009 and will be made public. Comments received after the end
of the consultation period do not have the right to be considered. Representations may be
accompanied by a request to be notified at a specified address of the adoption of the DPD.

JEAN PALMER
Corporate Director of Planning and Community Services
London Borough of Hillingdon


